
St Mary's Catholic Primary School 
Mongleath Road 

Falmouth 
TR11 4PW 

01326 314540 
administrator@st-marys-

fal.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

JANUARY 

Sunday 22nd First Holy Communion  

Enrolment Mass 10.30am 

Thurs 26th PTA Meeting Falmouth Hotel 7.30pm 

Friday 27th 9.15 Coffee Morning for Jozef  

Y3 & Y4 Indoor Athletics at Falmouth School 

 (by invitation) 

 

FEBRUARY 

Friday 3rd 

Y5 & Y6 Indoor Athletics at Falmouth School 

 (by invitation) 

13th-17th HALF TERM 

Mon 20th INSET DAY 

 

 

Term dates for 2022-23 & 2023-24 are on our webpage 

http://www.st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk/web/

term_dates/298666 

January 2023 

Newsletter 7 

Dear Parents   

We have had another fabulous week in school. The children’s knowledge and vast learning can be seen clearly in 
every classroom, they show such pride in their work.  Their confidence and happiness shines for all to see at St 
Mary’s.   

Our Reception Class had a wonderful visit to the library on Thursday. They walked to Falmouth and located special 
buildings in their community and then read lots of stories in the library. A special thanks to those parents who 
helped on this trip and those who came in to talk to Reception Class about their jobs.  

As you may have heard, Pendennis headland has recently been devolved to Falmouth Town Council and in 
celebration of this Cllr Debra Clegg and Cllr Alan Rowe have sourced a selection of native trees to be plant-
ed by the school children of Falmouth near the entrance to the Ships and Castles area.  
So next week, Class 5 have been invited to take part in this exciting event!  The children will be part of this 
celebration of Falmouth taking ownership of the headland to stop further development. We look forward 
to seeing their trees grow!  

Thank you for your continued support.   

Warmest wishes, Mrs McDonald 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cake donations, welcome! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our First Holy Communion children will be  

enrolling  at our 10.30am Mass on Sunday 22nd 

January at St Mary’s Church in Killigrew Street. 

Thank you to everyone who has responded to say 

they will be there.  

Everyone is more than welcome to come along 

and  support them on their journey into faith, we 

would love to see you there! 

Thank you 

 Our PTA will be meeting on Thursday 26th 

January at 7.30pm at the  Falmouth Hotel. 

If you would like to get involved in raising 

funds for the school , please come along, All 

welcome 



.   

We would love to give local children the opportunity to be part of this amazing show and are looking for children ages 7-10 to perform as the choir. 

Launch night is Wednesday 29th March 2023, Princess Pavilion, Falmouth, doors open 6.30 with 7pm start.  A chance to watch the film, have a sing along, meet 

the team and Q&A. Everyone welcome. 

Pre audition rehearsals are Mon 17th & Wed 19th April, 18:30 at Marlborough School, Falmouth,  Auditions are on Sunday 23rd April 2023, time 10:00-12:30 at 

Marlborough School. 

Rehearsals will start on Wednesday 3rd May 2023 at Marlborough School. 

If you love to sing and perform then please register your details by clicking the link below by  28th February 2023.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNnLZaqWOn8IdfRX61sf-uPUmGxMNCmpfI300UGvz5tVB3pA/viewform?usp=pp_url 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are hoping to have a raffle at our 

coffee morning in aid of Little Harbour 

next Friday. 

Please could you pop any suitable prizes 

and any cake donations into the office 

before Wednesday , thank you! 

Thank you 

 

 

 

You may have noticed a few gardening deliveries 

around the school. 

These are for our Sensory Garden. Work will start 

on Monday 6th February. We have a team of vol-

unteers from Pendennis Shipyard who are working 

on the garden. A BIG THANK YOU to Natasha and 

Charlie Ross for their time and organisational help. 

 

 

 

 

The NEU has called a strike 
day for the 1st of February. 
We will be able to let you 
know if we are affected by 
this next week. Thank you 
for your patience. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNnLZaqWOn8IdfRX61sf-uPUmGxMNCmpfI300UGvz5tVB3pA/viewform?usp=pp_url

